
Meeting Date: September 23rd, 2021
StatusAction Item

Would like the speed limit in Dellwood to be 15mph
Police will reach out to the person who made this request to learn more about the underlying 
issues to determine the best way to address the problem.    

Speed limit signs on Addison and Hillcrest seem to be getting stolen. 

Public Works enhanced this area by painting one way arrows/do not enter signs on the 
pavement at each intersection. Two more tamper proof speed limit signs will be installed.  

This is not recommended at this time. The City suspended rental housing inspections at the 
onset of the pandemic to reduce exposure to citizens and employees. Staff saw this as an 
opportunity to determine if annual inspections were needed moving forward. Staff resumed 
inspections this year and found a marked increase in the number of properties that had 
fallen out of compliance.

Ensure that dogs using the dog park are registered and have their shots. 
Staff is researching similar policies and will be discussing this request with the Parks and 
Recreation Advisory Committee. Staff is also evaluating our animal laws to determine if 
updates are needed. 

At the Grange, will it be possible to direct all traffic toward road 18 instead of 
Chapman Hill Road? 

Staff is looking into this. 

Conversation with Council Progress Report
as of October 6th, 2021

Complete

Questions? Contact City Hall at 864-653-2030.

Add park benches to Green Crescent Trail bridge.  
Staff is looking at locations that would be appropriate for a resting area at the GCT Bridge. 

Address speeding on Issaqueena between Camelot and Berkeley.
Police will conduct a speed study and use the data to develop an enforcement plan.

In Progress

In Progress

In Progress

Ongoing

Complete

In Progress

Rental Housing: Can we go to 4 years off and 1 year on for those with good 
track record?


